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Please keep looking at the dates section as we will be adding information. Any amendments will be highlighted in red. 

Monday 19th March and Tuesday 20th March ~ Interviews for a Deputy Headteacher. 

Tuesday 20th March ~ Dance Festival at the Marine Hall 

Tuesday 20th March ~ Year 3&4 Performance at 18:00 

Wednesday 21st March ~ Year 3&4 Performances at 09:30 and 14:00 

Friday 23rd March ~ Open afternoon for families from 13:30 with a finishing time of 14:30 for the 

Easter break.  

 

Monday 9th April ~ School Reopens after Easter 

Reports for attainment, effort and targets for the coming term’s learning will be sent home on this 

first Monday back. 

Tuesday 10th April ~ Parent Forum to be held at 15:45 – 17:45 in the school hall.   The aim of this 

after school session is for us to actively work together to share ideas to further improve what is 

currently taking place.  I really hope that you will feel this to be a beneficial use of your time and join 

us.  During this session you will be able to meet our new SENDCo Mrs Oddy. 

 

 
 

 

 

The dancers were very 
impressive on stage and I was a 
very proud member of the 
audience.  Well done to all that 
took part and to the fabulous 
input from the staff at school. 
Next Tuesday they take to the 
stage at Marine Hall in a 
competition.  Good luck to them 
all. 
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    Our runners enjoyed a very muddy  

session this Thursday with lots of 

laughter!  It makes a wonderful start     

               to my day.  Details of clubs will be on 

next week’s newsletter. 

                                                                                    

 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
Our runners had a very muddy time of it yesterday!  Lots of laughs were to be had with a great team 
spirit! 

On Tuesday evening at the A team football rally Mr Boyle accompanied our team to Breck 
where, despite a number of injuries; the boys did very well losing in the final 1-
0.  Unfortunately, as a result of Tuesday's football the B team rally was postponed.  A 
provisional date of 12th April has been set. 
Next week is again a very busy week.  As a school we will be raising money for Sport Relief 
and your child should have brought a sponsorship form home. 
Our netball team are also in action at the Rally at Hodgson on Wednesday evening. 

A huge well done to the following 

children: 

Blake Crumblehulme, Eva Price, Jensen Stoddard, 

Joshua McDougall, Jack Hanson-Brazil, Marley 

Ibbotson, Ada Navruz, Cara Hey, Amber Finn, Lily 

Wilkinson, Alex Chadwick-Haines 

 

We are quite alarmed by how many of our pupils are accessing social media sites and playing 

online games without the appropriate settings in place to keep them safe.  We wondered whether 

it would be a good idea to run a session to help us all as parents learn how to minimise risk and 

improve our e-safety awareness with some training.  If you would like this let us know via the link 

below and we will organise the training and set a date. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFHLedtmM1ric8EkyDOLK0jvV80HlRiPFYvVwPMXHD

aqm4_g/viewform 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFHLedtmM1ric8EkyDOLK0jvV80HlRiPFYvVwPMXHDaqm4_g/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFHLedtmM1ric8EkyDOLK0jvV80HlRiPFYvVwPMXHDaqm4_g/viewform
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Parent Forum ~ 10th April at 15:45 in the school hall 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSctL9iGgU516n3cPl3ToGnJbc8E_R0E9IyNwP5GqFaQZG

55_A/viewform 

Yellow Ducklings 
99% with 0 lates 

Brown Ducklings 
92% with 0 lates 

Parrots 
97% with 0 late 

Herons 
95% with 0 lates 

Robins  
94% with 2 lates 

Owls 
97%  with 0 lates 

Kestrels 
100% with 1 late 

Doves  
99% with 0 lates 

Falcons 
93% with 0 lates 

Hawks 
98% with 1 late 

Eagles 
98% with 1 late 

Well done to those for making it to 
school every day on time! 

Well done to the following children: 

Blake Crumblehulme, Eva Price, Jensen Stoddard, 

Joshua McDougall, Jack Hanson-Brazil, Marley 

Ibbotson, Ada Navruz, Cara Hey, Amber Finn, Lily 

Wilkinson, Alex Chadwick-Haines 

 

 

 
Thank you for all your continued support for all that takes place inside and beyond school.   
Susan McGrath          Headteacher. 
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